From: Natalie Savigny

To:
Subject: FW: Local Government Official Information request - 747620
Date: Thursday, 12 December 2019 10:09:00 a.m.

i

Thank you for your enquiry about the progress of the proposed artificial Hockey turf at Kings
High School. You are correct that Otago Hockey made a submission to the Council Annual Plan
2019-2020 to consider that the DCC build and own the new facility. As per page 9 of the Annual
Plan 2019-2020 (https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/__data/assets/pdf_file/0009/725148/Annual-
Plan-2019-20.pdf ) the Council agreed that:

“Staff will work with Otago Hockey to investigate options for the DCC to support the artificial turf
on the Kings High School grounds and a report will be provided before the Annual plan 2020/21”

Otago Hockey have subsequently moved ahead with this project and are working with Kings High
School to build the facility, with ownership retained by Otago Hockey. Otago Hockey have made
good progress on this project, and are keeping DCC informed as they move forward. We do not
have the information you have requested about design or timelines for the project, and would
suggest an approach to Otago Hockey.

Kind regards

Natalie Savigny
GOVERNANCE SUPPORT OFFICER

P 034774000 | E natalie.savigny@dcc.govt.nz
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin

PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz

rrom: I

Sent: Thursday, 28 November 2019 9:19 p.m.
To: Official Information <officialinformation@oa.dcc.govt.nz>
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 747620

I h:s submitted a LGOIMA request - 747620.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:

Hi, Just wondering of the current status of the proposed artificial turf for King's High
School. I believe there was a request on this before for the council to take over. I've seen a
couple of news about funding grants on this. Were there any preliminary designs
completed or underway for this and who might be doing the design? When is the expected
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construction for this and how much will the project cost overall? Is there a contractor
already appointed for this or will this be advertised through a tender? Thank you in

advance.
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